
 
Wednesday, 06 April 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Assalaamu alaikum - Peace be with you 
 

Year 7 Transition Information 
 

I am delighted to be able to write to you to congratulate you on securing a place for your child at Eden Girls’ School 
from September 2022. 
 
Whilst we continue to monitor government and local guidance, it remains a priority for Eden Girls’ School Slough, to 
ensure the transfer of your child from Year 6 to Year 7 runs as smoothly as possible.  

 
We will continue to work with the primary schools to gain as much information about our new pupils as possible 
and will under guidance visit each feeder school as we have in the past or use other means of communication where 
this may not be possible.  

 

A Pupil Induction Day and Parent Induction Meeting are scheduled on Tuesday, 5th July 2022 and details will be sent 
to you separately. We will keep you informed of how these events will work via the contact e-mail addresses we 
hold for you, so please regularly check your e-mail inbox. 

 

The parent information pack is now available online via this link.  
 

These are the forms that can be found on the website: 
Essential Forms 
-Pupil Data Collection 
-Home School Agreement 
-Multi consent form 
-Photo consent form 
-ParentPay letter (keep for your record) 

 
Optional Forms 
-Medical Forms (essential document if child has medical condition) 
-Chartwell Dietary form 
-Chartwell Sample Menu 
-Locker information 

 
Please note that the above forms should be returned as soon as possible to the email below.  In the meantime, 
please do  not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information using the e-mail: 
transition@egslough.staracademies.org. 

 

We wish your child the best over the coming months and look forward to her joining our school.  

 Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

Sajid Khaliq 
Principal 

 

https://www.edengirlsslough.com/information/year-7-transition-2020/
mailto:transition@egslough.staracademies.org

